

NAME

WEATHER FORECAST

1. LISTEN AND READ, THEN FIND OUT:

(SEND THE VOICEMAIL BY READING THIS TEXT / мәтінді дауыстық хабарлама арқылы оқы)

In all weathers



1



2



A Sunday 27th December

Hi Molly,
Greetings from Australia! We're having a fantastic time here. Today, it's hot and sunny and we are at the beach. I'm sunbathing and my sisters are making a sandcastle. Dad and Mervert are windsurfing. Some people are swimming and others are playing beach volleyball or sailing their boats. We all love it here! See you when we get back.

B Monday 6th April

Hi Will,
We're having a wonderful time here at Shymbulak in the Zaili Alatau Mountains in Kazakhstan. It's a beautiful place and there is snow everywhere! It's freezing cold, but the sky is blue and the sun is shining. Assel and Sanzhar are skiing at the moment. My lesson is this afternoon, so I'm having a hot chocolate now. We're having lots of fun. Talk to you soon.
Berik

C Saturday 11th July

Hi Barney,
Hello from Thailand. The weather's strange here but we're having a wonderful time! It's warm and sunny today, but it's often cloudy and rainy. Saule and Nurlan are visiting the floating market, and Nurzhan and I are having a snack. It's great. This is an amazing country. We love it.
Take care.
Ruslan

English	Kazakh	Russian
9a		
beach volleyball /bi:tʃ 'vɒlibɔ:l/ (n)	жағажай волейболы	пляжный волейбол
floating market (phr)	судың үстінде қалықтау	плавающая по поверхности воды
freezing cold (phr)	аязды	морозный
get back /get 'bæk/ (phr v)	кері қайту, оралу	возвращаться
hot chocolate /hɒt 'tʃɒklət/ (n)	ыстық шоколад	горячий шоколад
others /ʌðəz/ (pro)	басқалары	другие
play /pleɪ/ (v)	ойнау	играть
sandcastle /sænd'kɑ:səl/ (n)	күмнан жасалған қорған	песочный замок
skiing /ski:ɪŋ/ (n)	шаңғы	лыжи
snack /snæk/ (n)	жеңіл тіскебасар	лёгкая закуска
sun is shining (phr)	күн жарқырап тұр	солнце светит
sunbathing /sʌnbædɪŋ/ (n)	күнге қыздырыну	загорать
swimming /swɪmɪŋ/ (n)	шомылу	плавание

Ex.2 Read the texts again and answer the questions (ЖАЗБАША, ДӘПТЕРГЕ)

1. Where is Lena?
2. What is Meruert doing?
3. What is Lena doing?
4. Where is Berik?
5. What is the weather like in Shymbulak today?
6. What is the weather like in Thailand?
7. What are Assel and Sanzhar doing?
8. Is Russian happy with his holiday?

Ex.3 Fill in: *have, play, go, make*

1. _____ windsurfing, surfing
2. _____ fun, lunch, a wonderful time
3. _____ beach volleyball, basketball
4. _____ a sandcastle, a snowman

Ex.4 Fill in the gaps with the correct word

Floating

Sail

Sunbathing

Snowmen

Sandcastle

1. The children are making a _____ now
2. My sister is _____ at the beach right now.
3. Children often make _____ in winter.
4. There's a _____ market in Thailand.
5. Can you _____ a boat?